
Good evening, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
My son will be a Junior next year and this bill is causing a housing shortage for URI students. They have 
been having trouble finding a place to rent. There are 5 of them currently and they cannot secure a 
place as of yet.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Nicole Demianczyk 
142 Darrow Lane 
Greenlawn, NY 11740 
 
 


